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Binding Restriction in California Due to Active Wildfires

The National Weather Service has issued an active alert for certain areas in Northern
California due to wildfires.

As a result, we ask that you not bind or submit any new or increased physical damage
coverage requests for the following Napa county and Sonoma county zip codes until the alert
has been lifted:

94515
94558
94559
95401
95403
95404
95405
95439
95442
95452
95492

Please contact your Agency Account Manager with questions.
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